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ERRATUM

Released: December 11, 2001

By the Accounting Policy Division, Common Carrier Bureau:

1. On December 4, 2001, the Accounting Policy Division released an order
concerning the application filed by King and Queen County Public Schools (King and Queen),
King and Queen Courthouse, Virginia, seeking review of a decision issued by the Schools and
Libraries Division (SLD) of the Universal Service Administrative Companging and Queen
sought review of SLD’s decision to return without consideration King and Queen’s Funding
Year 3 application for discounted services under the schools and libraries universal service
support mechanism because it omitted certain information required under SLD’s minimum
processing standards. This erratum corrects the following errors in the released text:

The first sentence of Paragraph 5 of the released text should read as follows: “Upon
review of the record in the Request for Review, we conclude that King and Queen’s application
does not meet the standards articulateddaperville”

! Letter from Lloyd A. Hamlin, King and Queen County Public Schools, to Federal Communications Commission,
filed July 12, 2000 (Request for Review).
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Paragraph 6 of the released text should read as follows: “Accordingly, IT IS
ORDERED, pursuant to authority delegated under sections 0.91, 0.291, and 54.722(a) of the
Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. 88 0.91, 0.291, and 54.722(a), that the Request for Review filed
by King and Queen County Public Schools, King and Queen Courthouse, Virginia, on July 12,
2000 IS DENIED.”

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

Mark G. Seifert
Deputy Chief, Accounting Policy Division
Common Carrier Bureau



